
 

CORRIGENDUM 

 
Further to the notice of job advertisements at the Drains Infrastructure Construction Ltd (DICL) 
published in the issue of 11 February 2022 of Le Défi Quotidien, the DICL wishes to inform that 
the post of Quantity Surveyor should read as Trainee Quantity Surveyor.  

 

Date: 18 February 2022 


